
 

 

Lee Conservation Commission Minutes 

Wednesday, September 27, 2023 

Easement Monitoring at 22 Cartland Road 
 

 

Present: Dave Shay, Catherine Fisher, Dawn Genes, Anne Tappan 

 

Members made the annual visit to walk the boundaries and determined that the easement is in 

good standing.   Members present also met with owner Kelly Perkins about their proposal to host 

several weddings (4-5) on the farm from June to October.  The logistics for this proposal were 

discussed to see where any easement land would be used for this purpose.  Owner Perkins was 

told that the Conservation Commission would take the proposal under consideration and make a 

determination at a later date. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dawn Genes 

 

 

Approved by LCC 10/17/23 


